WRMS Student — Parent Cell Phone Contract

Student cell phones are a good way for students to communicate with parents
during after school activities. While we understand the value of having cell phones
available after school, we do not want them to interfere with learning during the
school day. Therefore all student cell phones should be turned off and stored in the
student’s locker during school hours (from arrival to dismissal). Lockers where cell
phones are stored should be locked with a key or combination lock. Thank you for
your cooperation.

1 agree that my child,

(Parent or Guardian} (Child)
will turn off their cell phone and store it in their locked locker during the school
day.

I understand that my child’s cell phone will be taken if it is used during the school
day. A parent or legal guardian will be called to pick up the cell phone in the main
office.

Student Signature Date

Students Cell Phone Number Students Grade
Parent Signature Date

All students must return a signed contract before bringing a cell phone to school.

* We recommend that all stuadents lock their lockers. Western Reserve School
District is not responsible for any items lost or stolen from a locker.




